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Announcement 

 

26 June 2020 

 

Publication of Audited Financial Statements of Azerion Holding B.V. 

 

Azerion Holding B.V. (“Azerion”), for transparency purposes, would like to inform that the 

audited financial statements of the Group will not be made available by 30 June 2020. The 

audited financial statements of the Group will be made available as soon as possible, at the 

latest by 28 July 2020. 

The reason for this delay is a combination of a) our auditor PWC, is conducting a first-time 

year audit, previously audit was handled by HLB van Daal, and b) Covid-19 has imposed 

difficulties with regards to execution of the audit testing procedures given the home office 

and physical distancing restrictions. 

As of current, there are no reasons known to Azerion for the reporting delay other than the 

higher than anticipated workload. We reiterate our expectation to conclude the audit and 

publish the audited financial statements before 28 July 2020. 

 

Azerion management 

 

 

 

Contact 

For further information please contact: 

Atilla Aytekin, CEO Umut Akpinar, CEO Dado Alonso, CFO 

a.aytekin@azerion.com u.akpinar@azerion.com d.alonso@azerion.com 

 


